
NCC Minutes 4/18/22 
 

Open meeting 7:01 p.m. 

 

Present: C. Griffith, F. Hayden, D. Mason, J. Couture, J. Lent, L. Hill, Selectman J. Silvani 

 

1) Administrative Business: 

 a) Minutes 3/21/22- C. Griffith motions to accept, J. Couture seconds, all in favor YES. 

 b) Treasurer’s report- C. Griffith motions to accept, J. Couture seconds, all in favor YES. 

 

2) Old Business: 

 a) Proposed trail from elementary school to Bassett Ln.- J. Couture stated that we received an  

  email from M. Sununu inquiring whether we had any knowledge of a sign being placed  

  adjacent to the proposed entry onto Bassett Ln. stating that it was the future start to the  

  trail.  This was done without the approval of the land owner.  This land owner is no  

  longer supportive of the trail.  The NCC discussed the concept but absolutely had  

  nothing to do with the sign, nor did J. Silvani. 

 b) Easements- 

  - Silverstein amendment- no news. 

  - Daley- J. Couture spoke with Sabrina Daley and she is ok with us doing a walk through 

  at our next meeting 5/16 at 6 p.m. 

  - Vernon-  The driveway has been removed.  C. Griffith spoke with 1 of the abutters with 

  the debris pile. They stated that it was already present when they bought the property but 

   they agreed to move it.  He will follow up. 

 c) Garden Club proposal for Newlin Sellers- SELT sent us an email with several questions  

  which C. Griffith forwarded to the Garden Club which they responded to.  J. Silvani  

  stated that the Selectboard approved the use of ARAP funding. 

 

3) Mail: 

 Request from Great Bay Stewards for a donation.  D. Mason will look into.  J. Couture  

 suggested that we should compile a list of organizations that we donate to and pay them each 

 January. 

 

4) Next meeting 5/16/22 at 6 p.m. at the Daley property 

 

 

 

 

 

Adjourn 7:40 p.m.                                                                                  NCC Member L. Hill 4/18/22 


